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Mr. Dulles:

c. Reported that the rate war started by CAT has considerably disturbed

Pan American and Northwestern.

Mr. Wisner: 3

a. Presented a memorandum recommending that we open up a "course of

dealing" with in response to the note from Myron Taylor

forwarded by the President. The Director suggested that a project be prepared
along these lines and submitted to the PRC. Mr. Dulles noted that while we

wish to avoid any purely philanthropic activity he considers well

worth helping.

b. Noted that the Director was to attend a special PSB meeting on the
Rosenberg case; he recommended against the President making a statement on the

case but submitted a draft of a possible statement. The Director raised the

parallel question of a Presidential statement on the recent U.S. thermo-

nuclear explosion. After a call from Mr. Harriman, the Director instructed

Mr. Helms to cooperate with

Mr. Becker:

a. Reported there would be no IAC meeting this week.

(CONTINUED)



Mr. Becker (Cont'd.)

b. Noted that the estimate of Soviet Atomic Capabilities was now

completed and would be ready to lay before the IAC at its next meeting.

c. Noted a long State Department cable on the conversations between

Ambassador Henderson and Mossadeq, and that these indicated some progress.
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